
 

 

 
SMA/CJO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/SLT/SM/PARENTFORUMARBOR           6th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Following the success of our first Parent Forum event this year, we are excited to announce our 
second session, which will focus on Arbor and SAM Learning. This session is designed to help 
parents gain a better understanding of these platforms, offering guidance on accessing homework 
assignments, tracking student progress and effectively supporting your child’s learning at home.  
 
The event will be held in the Main Hall on Thursday, 28th November and will run from 18:00 – 
19:00. Refreshments, including tea, coffee and cake, will be provided to create a relaxed and 
welcoming atmosphere.  
 
To confirm your attendance for this event, please click on the link below:  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/PHvRDXkYg4   
 
We look forward to seeing you there and sharing useful insights to support your child’s educational 
journey.  
  
Yours faithfully, 

  
Mr S Mason  
Associate Assistant Headteacher  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/PHvRDXkYg4

